
To that end, the Hilltop Howlers have agreed,
through our new Montgomery Sister Cities
program, to help fund raise for this cause. In
conjunction with the dancers efforts, we hope to
help raise enough money to send 15 Troy
Alumni to the two week festival, June 25th - July
8th.
The total goal is 54,000 dollars between our
efforts and the dancers, to cover the flights,
room, and board for the length of the visit. You
can learn more, and see all the details at
mgmsistercities.org, or paypal donations to
mgmsistercities@gmail.com

DAP Festival
Fundraiser!

Each year our sister city
Pietrasanta Italy hosts the DAP
Festival, one of the most
prestigious international dance
festivals. The River Region has
for years sent students from
Troy University to participate in
their program of classes and
performances.
This year the goal is to expand
this to area dancers who have
shifted from students to
professionals, to help them
grow in their career.


